
 
 

 

TOWN OF PETAWAWA  

ADDENDUM BULLETIN No. 4 

TENDER # PW-06-2019 SAND DOME 

 

2019 May 30 
 
This Addendum is issued to amplify, correct, change or clarify the Contract 
documents and it shall become part of all the Contract documents. Contractors 
shall include all costs associated with this Addendum in their bid price. 
Contractors shall note on the tender submitted with their bid that Addendum 
Bulletin No. 4 is included.  Failure to acknowledge all issued addenda shall result 
in the quotation being rejected.  Ensure you include “Addendum Bulletin No. 4 
received” on your quotation under Section 5 of the Tender Form. 
 

1. Question:  We received Addendum 2 & 3, thank you. I have further questions. Is 
the overhead door to be included in the price for the building (Item A3)? Are any 
specs available? 
 
Response: The overhead door is to be included in the price for the building. The 
addendum containing building specifications includes specifications for the 
overhead door – no additional specs are required at this time.  
 

2. Question:  We have further questions. The tender calls for a slab on grade inside 
the new building in Addendum 2 Item A3.2.2.2 but does not provide a design. Is 
this to be a concrete slab on grade? How thick should this slab on grade be? Under 
this slab on grade it also calls for excavation of the existing fill and replacement 
with engineered fill. Is this excavation to be included in Item A4? Is the replacement 
granular fill to be included in Items A7 and A8? 
 
Could the interior building floor be asphalt with the same specifications as 
recommended for the outside asphalt areas? 
 
Response:  Section A3.2.2 contains recommendations from the Geotechnical 
Report for the site. Ultimately, the floor of the building is to be designed as part of 
the engineering design of the building and included within the cost of the building 
item. The Section notes that asphalt can be used if approved by a geotechnical 
engineer.  
 
Excavation under the building is to be included in Item #A4, while engineered fill 
under the building is to be included under Item #A3. 
 

Addendum issued by David Unrau, Director of Public Works – please call 613-687-5536 
if you have any questions. 


